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As I age, my ability to stand in line to vote declines. Aging people aren't alone with 

this problem. Parents with young children, disabled, anyone without a car, and those 

who work during voting hours will all be impacted. If we truly want to know the will of 

the people, we must make it easier to view, not harder. We do want to know the will 

of the people, don't we? 

 

 


